
Dear fellow believers in Christ, 

On behalf of the people of Northern Malawi who are being reached with the Good News and 

brought to trust the salvation offered in Christ Jesus our Lord, we want to thank you for the $ 

500.00 you gave for this purpose. 

Every time our team, John, George and Caleb, send us their reports on the work of God in the 

villages of Malawi we rejoice. So many lives are change when they trust the Lord Jesus for 

salvation. Drunk leave their drinking and begin taking care of their family. Muslims turn away 

from the violent religion of Islam to find peace with God. While villages are changed as Jesus 

becomes the One Whom the villagers begin to serve and declare to their neighbour near and 

far. 

We will not know the impact the Gospel has, but eternity will be that much more exciting when 

we see, among the redeemed, a large number of Malawians. Glory! 

 

These days life in Malawi has become very much more difficult. The government has devalued 

the currency by 25%. The drip down effect is felt already: fuel has gone to the equivalent of $ 

2.50/ litre overnight. Electrical bills have followed and the cost of store bought items has 

increased dramatically as well. We look to our faithful Lord to supply the means to keep the 

work going. 

 

Again, we want to thank you! 

Shalom, 

Hans and Elly Timmermans for the DCI Team. 


